
From  

Sent: 20 April 2014 20:11 

To: admin@abacus-construction.co.uk 

Subject: Delivery of chardstock 

 

Hi Judy 

  

A short email to say a big thank you to your delivery driver, who brought 

our Chardstock chippings at 7.50 am on Friday morning and dropped it onto 

the tarpaulin on our front drive so that very little actually spilled over 

on to our pattern concrete front drive. 

  

He was extremely efficient and polite and is a credit to your firm. 

  

You can also tell Kevin that he was right, we did have too many chippings to 

fill our trench so we needed to spread some of the chippings over other 

parts of the garden, but no problem there. 

  

Once again a thank you to you and your colleagues at Sand and Stone for an 

extremely efficient job, very well done. 

  

With kind regards 

  

                     (MC) 

 


